
The Euro-Med Journalist Prize for Cultural Diversity rewards exceptional journalistic 
productions, contributing to a better understanding of the diversity of cultures in 
the Euro-Mediterranean region. This international competition is organised by the 
Anna Lindh Euro-Mediterranean Foundation for the Dialogue between Cultures (ALF) 
and the International Federation of Journalists (IFJ). 

 

Young, working journalists between the age of 25 and 35 can apply. The competition is 
aimed at encouraging journalism that effectively contributes to the ongoing dialogue 
between cultures and people by spreading awareness of diversity and tolerance in 
journalism. “We are living in a climate of resentment  between cultural and religious 
groups” says Traugott Schoefthaler, ALF Executive Director. “There will be no mutual 
respect without more mutual knowledge”.  

The prize can stimulate European and Mediterranean journalists to take a fresh look 
at the richness of the shared culture and history in the region and its potential to 
positively shape our common future. “It represents a real opportunity for young 
journalists to demonstrate their ability to exchange multicultural opinions and raise 
the level of mutual understanding”, adds Aidan White, IFJ Secretary General.  

Winning articles will be selected on the basis of the professional quality and 
journalistic standard applied in research and writing, the originality of the 
contribution and the capacity of the writer to take on others’ perspectives and to 
inspire readers. 

An independent jury consisting of outstanding journalists, journalism professors and 
intellectuals will be appointed by the two organisations. Each year four winners will 
be selected, two from Europe and two from the countries on the southern 
Mediterranean shore.  
 

The prizes will be handed over at a ceremony that is to be held on 10 September in 
Alexandria - the day the late Swedish Foreign Minister Anna Lindh was assassinated. 
Her name was given to the Euro-Med Foundation in recognition of her advocacy for 
equal partnership and respect between North and South. 




